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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002523
Date 11 July 2018

Tobacco companies

Request:

I’d like to request all correspondence between the council and:
• Philip Morris International
• British American Tobacco
• Japan Tobacco International
• Imperial Brands (formally Imperial Tobacco)
• Tobacco Manufactures Association
• Tobacco Retailers Alliance

between 11th July 2017 and 11th July 2018.

We can confirm Public Health have had no correspondence with any of the 6
companies named below. We are signed up to the International Tobacco Declaration
as a council which states we will not liaise with tobacco companies.


